
Greetings Everyone - 
 
The NCRAAO silent auction will be held on Monday, August 12th @ 6PM in the Radisson Ballroom. 
 
The success of the auction depends on the items that are donated by NCRAAO members and/or 
attendees. 
 
Please consider bringing an item to donate for the silent auction. 
 
If you feel like you want to go in with a neighboring jurisdiction or group and come up with a themed 
basket (ex: movie night, gardening, grilling, favorite team) that adds some fun to the bidding when your 
item is unique to your area of the state.   
 
To assist in the planning and organization, please email me your item of 
choice.  cpatzner@bismarcknd.gov 
 
Items will be collected at the time of registration and will be locked up until set up of the silent auction. 
 
Thank you and Happy Thinking!!  Can’t wait to see all the donations  
 

Casey J. Patzner 
Real Property Appraiser 
City of Bismarck 
701-355-1626 
cpatzner@bismarcknd.gov 
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